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27 February 2017 

 

 

Dear resident, 

 

Murrumbeena to Malvern Flood Mitigation Project – Underground services 

locating works corner of Wilson Street and Dandenong Road, Murrumbeena. 

 

We wish to advise you of upcoming works to locate underground services as part of the 

Murrumbeena to Malvern Flood Mitigation Project. 

 

These works will not impact your property or utility services, and access will be 

maintained. 

 

Location of works 

We will be working on the corner of Wilson Street and Dandenong Road, Murrumbeena 

as shown in red on the map overleaf. 

 

Timing  

Our works will occur: 

 7 am to 5 pm Monday 6 March to Friday 10 March 2017 

 7 am to 5 pm Monday 13 March to Friday 17 March 2017 

 

What we are doing 

 Excavating to expose underground services using heavy machinery, and a non-

destructive digging truck (NDD truck), recording the locations. 

 Detouring motorists to safely guide them around our works. 

 Allowing for two-way local access only for properties 1256 to 1270 Dandenong 

Road. 

 Temporarily closing the Wilson Street bus stop (ID 11932) for the duration of 

works. 

 Storing equipment and machinery over-night on Wilson Street, and temporarily 

removing street parking adjacent to 1256 Dandenong Road. 

 Temporarily reinstating our work areas at the end of each day, with full 

reinstatement to occur at the completion of these works. 

 

What you may experience during these works 

While these works will not impact your property, you may notice: 

 Noise generated from heavy equipment, such as excavators, trucks, road saw, 

NDD truck and site vehicles when in use. 

 Traffic management including signage and personnel safely guiding pedestrians 

and motorist safely around the works. 

 Temporary reinstatement of our work areas after each day. 
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Site investigation works 

(Monday to Friday 7 am to 5 pm) 

 
Two-way local traffic access 

only 

(Monday to Friday 7 am to 5 pm) 

 
Motorist detour access/egress 

To Wilson Street 

(Monday to Friday 7 am to 5 pm) 

 

Temporary removal of on street 
parking 

 

Temporary closure of bus stop (ID 11932) 
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About the project 

Melbourne Water is planning to construct a new stormwater drain to minimise the 

impacts of flooding to properties in Murrumbeena and Malvern East. 

 

The new stormwater drain will collect water from heavy rainfall that flows over the 

streets and paved surfaces, reducing the impact of flooding. 

 

Melbourne Water has engaged engineering consultants GHD to undertake the functional 

design phase of the Murrumbeena to Malvern Flood Mitigation Project. 

 

We are working closely with City of Stonnington and Glen Eira City Councils, locally 

affected residents and other agencies to minimise any inconvenience to residents 

throughout the project. 

 

This work may be rescheduled in the event of unsuitable weather or other unavoidable 

circumstances. We apologise for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns relating to these works please contact the 

Murrumbeena to Malvern Flood Mitigation Project Team on 1800 725 892 (freecall 

from landline) or email floodmitigation@melbournewater.com.au Or visit 

yoursay.melbournewater.com.au/floodmitigation   

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Murrumbeena to Malvern Flood Mitigation Project Team 

mailto:floodmitigation@melbournewater.com.au

